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Local Plan representation

Ann Paul 
Mon 6/17/2024 8:40 AM
To:​Planning Policy Consultations <PlanningPolicyConsultations@cityoflondon.gov.uk>​

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

The plans for Bevis Mark's are totally unsound.  It is vital that this is rethought through. 

Regards
Ann Paul 
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